
Prez Sez, December 2023 

PVRA is looking for new caretakers.  We have had a few people interested in the position but 
currently we all need to pitch in.   

What does this mean? 

• Empty trash cans in the dumpster 
• Clean up after your own horses 
• Ask our current tractor operators to kindly drag for your events (and say Please and 

Thank You).  
• Rake leaves and pine needles (bring your own rake) 
• Weed whack where it is needed.   

We also have Barrel Racing, a Hunter Jumper Show, Polo clinics and matches all before the end 
of the year.  Please support these show series and your show managers to make this year a 
financial success.    
 
I hope you all will attend the December General Meeting  and Holiday Party held at the 
Hamburger Factory  at 7 pm on Tuesday December 5.   

Please bring a wrapped gift for our gift exchange ($20 limit).  Please no gag gifts.   

 

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 

 

 


